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Dear Team

I do not agree with the proposal by RSP to open an airport at Manston

They are financing this application with funds paid by this government in
compensation for not having an airport during Brexit and Covid when they did not
have an order or a licence to operate an airport. 

At the time the land owners were paid by our government to use the land as a
truck park because the kand was available because it was not and could not be an
airport.

Paul Dawkins 




